
Acting Principal Visits School of Engineering 

The Acting Principal, College of Architecture and Engineering,  Prof. Peter M. Ngau, visited the 
various departments in the School of Engineering on Tuesday, July 07, 2015.  He undertook the 
visit in order to inspect the amenities in those departments. 
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